
Alex Southgate Biography

Alex Southgate is a versatile and dynamic performer, originally 
starting as a young pianist. After several years of playing in 
amateur covers bands (including a stint as a 'heavy rock' lead 
vocalist), he returned to university to focus on piano.

This launched Alex's career as a professional working musician. 
Although his main 'gig' was now the resident keyboardist in a busy 
1970's disco covers band, Alex also performed in a 'Pub Duo' and 
several other function bands. Alex systematically built a reputation 
for reliability, attention to detail, and excellent all-round 
keyboard skills.

It was in 2009 that Alex was contacted by renowned singer Les 
McKeown from 1970s pop group 'The Bay City Rollers' to perform 
keyboards on their upcoming tour. The next three years were a 
whirlwind of over 200 shows, including tours in USA, Ireland, 
Europe, and Canada. Culminating with a tour of 10 major UK arenas 
(including Wembley, Manchester, and Birmingham).

In 2012 with a young growing family, Alex decided to wind-down his 
touring work to focus his attention more locally. Having picked up 
an old used Piano Accordion on tour a few years earlier, Alex was 
starting to concentrate more on this exciting (and portable) 
keyboard-based instrument. 

With a willingness to learn and perform live, Alex played accordion 
at jam-session, open mic nights, busked and also approached local 
care-centres to offer his performances free of charge. 

It was these care-centres for the elderly community that quickly 
became a new focus, as Alex's reputation for reliability and 
professionalism started to emerge again, this time among the local 
Activities Managers. As more paid booking started to come in Alex 
realised he could make this a sustainable business, and advertised 
himself as a professional 'accordion & vocal entertainer'. 

Over time, the number of bookings increased, to a point where Alex 
now performs over 250 paid 'accordion & vocal' shows per year. 


